
Queen Elizabeth Public School 

The Royal Report 

Tuesday, October 1st - 2019 

From the Office : 

 

October has arrived and our students have settled into their classes and many school activities are in full 
swing. September was packed full of many activities including our first Meet the Staff BBQ. We are grateful 
for the huge turnout for this event; it was wonderful to see our families join together to mark the start of a 
new school year. The October calendar is already full with many activities including guest speakers, field 
trips and assemblies. There are a few significant dates coming up for which we want to draw your attention. 

 

● School Council Elections and meeting-October 8th at 6:30 in the library  

● Junior Clean Up the Capital- Wed. Oct 9th - 10:30 -11:00 am 

● PA Day-October 11th - no school for students 

● Thanksgiving Holiday-Monday, October 14th - no school for students and staff 

● IEPs go home October 15th 

● Take it Outside Day-October 23rd 

 
School Council Updates : 
 

School Council is actively seeking new 
members. If you are interested in joining, please 
check out the following information and plan to 
attend our first meeting on Tuesday, October 8th 
at 6:30 in the library. 

 

OCDSB School Council Website 
 

OCDSB School Council Guide 
 

 

 

 

https://ocdsb.ca/cms/One.aspx?portalId=55478&pageId=237877
http://ocdsb.ss13.sharpschool.com/common/pages/DisplayFile.aspx?itemId=1772704


QUEEN ELIZABETH SCHOOL COUNCIL 
 

PARENT NOMINATION FORM 
2019-2020 

 
 

I wish to nominate__________________________________ as a candidate for election as a member of the 
Queen Elizabeth Elementary School Council Executive. 
 

 
 

Your Name ______________ Signature__________________ 
 

 
Phone No._______________ Date______________________ 

 
 

I accept this nomination 
 

 
Candidate’s name__________________ Signature_________________ 

 
 

Phone No._____________________ Date______________ 
 
 
 

I am the parent/guardian of _______________________ who is currently registered at Queen Elizabeth School. 
 
 
 

Are you an employee of the Ottawa-Carleton District School Board?____________________ 
 

 
 

● Candidates should include a brief biography of themselves and attach it to this form. 
 

● Candidates may also be self-nominated. 
 

● Nomination forms must be returned to the school office by  
3:30 p.m. on Tuesday, September 8 th , 2019 

 
 

 


